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Letter dated 7 December 2001 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

The members of the Security Council have taken note of the information
contained in your report of 14 November 2001 (S/2001/1076) and, in particular, that
concerning the Office of the United Nations in Burundi. They support your proposal
to strengthen the Office to help implement the Arusha Peace Agreement.

(Signed) Moctar Ouane
President of the Security Council


